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Dear sir – 

I have already complied with your request by telegram and 
congratulate you on your success in the service of building Pales�ne. 
Please forward the enclosed letter to Mr. Heskel Joseph Shemtob. 

With many thanks for your efforts, I express my highest regards to 
you. 

A. Einstein

Translation courtesy of Helga Hobday.


